
 

 

Family Church of New York City: Help Wanted for Sunday School! 
 
Tanya Edwards 
February 25, 2018 

 

 

 

We are looking for a few people that can help volunteer to supervise toddlers 

(ages up to 6). We are planning to create a toddlers team to help supervise the 

kids during service. It doesn't have to be the same person each time- the team 

will work under a rotating system so that each person from can help one 

Sunday a month. If you are interested in helping, email thefcnyc@ 

gmail,com so that we can put your name under the volunteers list. We hope 

to hear from you soon! 
 

- The FC NYC Team 
 

  

    

 

  

 

 

 


